
Clery Crime Alert – Motor Vehicle Theft

On May 28, 2024, Columbia University Public Safety was notified by the NYPD of a Motorcycle 
theft that took place in front of 518 West 111th Street at 12:32 pm. Two unknown individuals 
were observed on CCTV riding a motorcycle westbound on West 111th Street from Amsterdam 
Avenue. They stopped in front of 518 West 111th Street, where the passenger got onto a non-
affiliate's motorcycle, and rode off towards Amsterdam Avenue. Anybody with any knowledge of 
this incident, please call 911 and Public Safety at 212 854-5555. There is a report on file with the 
NYPD.

Please note – Clery Crime Alerts are distributed, pursuant to Federal Law, for specific 
crimes in defined locations. They do not present, nor are they intended to present, a 
complete picture of crimes on campus. 
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